## 8th Annual Dupo Athletics 2022 Golf Tournament Team/Sponsorship Information

June 13, 2022

Dear Local Business/Tiger Supporters,

The Dupo Junior/Senior High School Athletic Department will be hosting their 8<sup>th</sup> Annual Athletic Golf Tournament on Saturday August 6, 2022 at The Prairie's Golf Course in Cahokia, Illinois. In recent years, our athletic program started a campaign, to "Restore the Roar" to Dupo Athletics. We have witnessed a resurgence in school pride and student involvement in athletics. We are so excited for what the future holds for our students. Their participation in athletics will help provided them with the fundamental skills of leadership, teamwork, and perseverance that will help them transition into outstanding citizens.

We are reaching out to you to ask for your support for our annual golf tournament. Proceeds from the athletic golf tournament help supplement our athletic department budget. The rising cost of uniforms, equipment, and travel are a constant strain on our district's financial resources. This tournament is the main fundraiser for the Dupo Athletic Department.

There are two main ways you can help Dupo Athletics raise funds. The first is to play in the golf tournament (registration form attached). The second is to purchase a sponsorship. There are various sponsorship levels available (options attached). You donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed and our tax ID is E-9993-5104-07.

We hope that you will consider playing in our tournament and/or sponsoring the event. If you wish to support Dupo Athletics, please complete the attached form(s) and mail with your business card/information and payment to the address listed on the forms.

We thank you in advance for your support of Dupo Junior/Senior High School Athletics. If you have any questions, please contact Jill Weier at 618.797.8990 or dupoathletics@gmail.com

Sincerely,

The Dupo Athletic Golf Tournament Committee

